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2nd February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 SATs Information Evening 

 

We would like to invite all our Year 6 parents and carers to a SATs Information Evening on 

Monday, 12th February 2024 at 5:30pm.  The meeting will be held in our Year 6 Classroom 

Block and should last approximately 30-45 minutes. 

 

We hope you can make it. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Catterall & Mrs Saxby 

Year 6 Class Teachers 
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